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Darcy & Lyla (R) love the Game’s activities and dressing up.
Hello everyone and welcome back to ABC Club’s newsletter. 
We have had a lovely time over the past month, the children have been up to all sorts of different activities, arts and crafts and have been getting very energetic on the WII playing just dance displaying their fabulous dance moves. 
 ABC has just had Netflix installed and now have PG consent forms for parents to sign as this will give us a larger range of films to watch in club. Thanks 
As a quick reminder can parents ensure that all children are booked into ABC so that sessions are paid for and so that we can determine the amount of snack required during the evenings. 
The ABC newsletter is uploaded at the end of each month, on the school website to tell you about all the exciting activities we have been doing in club and what fun things we have planned for the month ahead.  

Stars of the Week for November
10th- Grace (Y2)
17th- James (R)
24th – Alfie (Y5)





         Well done everyone!
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Alfie (Y5) Loves the new toys and board games.
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Polite Reminder
Can you please make sure that your children are booked into the clubs in advance-this is to ensure that we have the correct ratio of staff to children. ABC phone number- 01744 678614 Staff are available to answer 7.30-8.30am & 3.45-5.30pm.
 Thank you.



Coming in December
Throughout next month, we will have a range of Winter activities and will be putting the tree up for you all to enjoy. 
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Description automatically generated][image: A group of kids playing a game

Description automatically generated][image: A group of children in a classroom

Description automatically generated][image: A group of young girls in a classroom

Description automatically generated]The children have had a great time over the last month playing with all our new toys and games donated by parents, ABC would just like to say a big thank you to the parents that donated. If anyone else is having a clear out before Christmas ABC would grateful of any donations
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Description automatically generated][image: A child painting on a black surface

Description automatically generated][image: A group of children painting on a table

Description automatically generated]Due to the cold dark nights the children in ABC have been getting very creative with Autumn crafts, as you can see we have had lots of fantastic art work. Great work 
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Description automatically generated][image: A young child playing with a stuffed animal

Description automatically generated]‘	[image: ]               Top helpers this month              [image: ]
 Indianna (Y5) Chloe (Y1) Lucas (Y5) Ava  (Y2) & Leo (Y4)
Thanks for all your help and being kind to others 
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